
From: Priester, Nicole <NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov>
To: mikeburns@schouse.gov <mikeburns@schouse.gov>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/31/2014 4:49:34 PM
Subject: Governor Haley

Dear Rep. Burns,

Thank you for extending an invitation to Governor Haley to attend the 50th Anniversary of Mitsubishi Polyester Film 
on April 25, 2014 at 2:00 PM. Governor Haley appreciates your kind consideration, but regrettably the Governor's 
tight schedule on that date will not permit for her to attend. Governor Haley sends her regrets and would like to 
provide a video to be shown at the event. Will this be appropriate? Is so, I will try to have the video filmed next week 
and emailed to you. I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Nicole

Nicole Priester
Scheduler | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
(803) 734-5151
NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov
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